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June 26, 2018 at 7:00 pm at City Hall

The City Council Organizational meeting was called to order at 7:10pm by Mayor Russ Myran.

Council Members present:
Emory Vaagen, Daryl Jurgens, and Ray Fettig.

City Council elected for 4-yar terms were: Ray Fettig and Daryl Jurgens

Ray Fettig nominated Daryl Jurgens as City Council President seconded by Emory Vaagen, all voted yes.

Emory Vaagen nominated Ray Fettig as City Council Vice President seconded by Daryl Jurgens, all voted yes.


The Taylor City Commissioners were appointed as:



Ray Fettig




Street Commissioner, secondary Police Commissioner




Travis Christensen     

Building Commissioner, secondary Water Commissioner



Daryl Jurgens



Water Commissioner, secondary Street Commissioner



Emory Vaagen



Police Commissioner, secondary Building Commissioner


Moved by Emory Vaagen, seconded by Daryl Jurgens and carried to adjourn at 7:25 p.m..

Russ Myran, Mayor 














Lisa Aune, Auditor
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